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Hartford Public Library To Offer Curated Browsing and Social Distanced Seating 

Starting April 19 
 
HARTFORD, March 23, 2021 – Hartford Public Library will be reopening its Downtown Library for curated browsing of the 
collection and socially distanced seating beginning April 19.  
 
The hours of operation will continue to be 9 am to 6 pm Monday-Thursday, 9 am -5 pm Friday and Saturday. 
 
Customers will be allowed to use the library for a two-hour visit period. Self-check machines will be available for customer 
convenience and safety. Borrowing library materials through HPL’s contact-free service will continue at all library locations. In 
addition, the Downtown Library will continue to offer dedicated computer use and copying and faxing.  
 
“It’s been a long year, yet we persevered and are emerging on the other side. We were challenged, but persisted and became 
stronger. And now, we can come back together and continue our path towards a new post-covid reality,” said HPL president 
and CEO Bridget Quinn.  
 
The Downtown Library will continue to offer appointments for Municipal ID, passport services, and will restore notary services. 
The American Place and the Hartford History Center will continue to operate by appointment-only for the immediate future.  
 
The third floor children’s room is currently having its flooring replaced and will not be available for public use but materials for 
children will be available as part of the browsing collection on the first floor. The ground floor will remain available to University 
of Connecticut students, faculty and staff who have a UConn ID.  
 
There will be a phased reopening of HPL’s neighborhood branches. Beginning in early May the Camp Field Library and Barbour 
Street Library will open two days per week with other branch locations to follow throughout the upcoming months. Details on 
the schedule of days and hours will be announced at a later date.  
 
“In our reopening, we will be adhering to measures set by state and local guidelines to safely accommodate you including a 
mask requirement for staff and the public. We look forward to welcoming our customers back soon,” Quinn said.  
 
For more information about Hartford Public Library, visit hplct.org.  

About Hartford Public Library  

Now celebrating its 127th year, Hartford Public Library remains at the forefront of redefining the urban library experience in the 
21st Century. With seven locations throughout the city, the library provides education, intellectual enrichment and cultural 
development for thousands of children, youth and adults every year. Hartford Public Library has also gained local and national 
recognition for its wide range of new initiatives and partnerships designed to meet the needs of a diverse and dynamic city and 
region, including immigration services, employment assistance and youth leadership training. www.hplct.org. 
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